
authoritatively laid down for the guidance of the 
departments concerned. 

In conclusion, the undersigned cannot refrain 
from calling attention to the wholly inadequate nature 
of the accommodation provided for the Department of 
External Affairs, which Department, he further sub-
mits, should be in close proximity both to the office 
of the Prime Minister and that of the Governor Gen-
eralls Secretary. 

Respectfully submitted: 

(Sgd) Joseph Pope 

Under-Secretary of,Sate for 
External Affairs% 14  

Ottawa, 13th September, 1912. 

(1) Pile 666/12. 


